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STONY BROOK SOUTHAMPTON TO HOST  

TWO EVENTS FOR PROSPECTIVE STUDENTS 

 

 

SOUTHAMPTON, N.Y., October 2, 2009 – Stony Brook Southampton, the innovative, green-thinking 
and newest addition to the SUNY system, is holding a Sunday Open House and then a special 
Columbus Day event for high school students who may be considering college in the near future.  
 

On Sunday, October 11, from 10 a.m. to 1 p.m. in the Avram Theater is the Open House. Then on 
Monday, October 12, from 9:50 a.m. to 5:10 p.m., Stony Brook Southampton is inviting students to 
attend up to four college classes.  
Courses include Introduction to Economics; Population, Technology, and Environment; Physical 
Geography, and American Environmental History.  
To RSVP for either or both days, please call (631) 632-5035, e-mail 
joinsouthampton@stonybrook.edu or visit www.stonybrook.edu/southampton/openhouse. 
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Darren Johnson 
Media Relations Manager 
Stony Brook Southampton 
239 Montauk Hwy 
Southampton, NY 11968 
631-632-5088 
darren.johnson@stonybrook.edu 
http://www.stonybrook.edu/sb/southampton/ 
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